From:

Mark Rogaczewski

To:

Kvie Wendtland; BJ Kristiansen; Stacy Page

Subject:

Fwd: request for meeting

Date:

Tuesday, April 12, 2016 7:26:11 AM

Kyle,

Please advise BJ and I how you prefer we respond to Ms. Morrison's request for a meeting between LQD staff and landowners related to the Brook Mine permit application.

Thanks, Mark

----- Forwarded message -----

From: **Jill Morrison** < <u>imorrison@powderriverbasin.org</u> >

Date: Mon, Apr 11, 2016 at 11:26 AM

Subject: request for meeting

To: mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov, bj kristiansen < bj.kristiansen@wyo.gov >

Cc: Shannon Anderson < sanderson@powderriverbasin.org >

Dear Mark and BJ,

We would like to request a meeting with the LQD staff who have worked on the Brook Mine Ramaco permit with nearby landowners. There are many questions from landowners regarding the proposed and pending permit. Can you provide us with some possible dates for a meeting in the near future. We would be happy to get a meeting room in Ranchester to host this meeting so landowners can understand more about the pending permit. We would hope that you could meet in the early evening to accommodate working people. Thanks,

Jill Morrison

Organizer

Powder River Basin Resource Council

934 North Main

Sheridan, Wyoming 82801

(307) 672-5809 - work

(307) 751-5574 - cell

www.powderriverbasin.org